
                          TCRCC Meeting Minutes – November 23, 2024 

 Meeting start 10:04  End 10:39, present 25 members officers included. 

Items discussed 

1. Treasurer report accepted. 

2. The new wording for electrical planes and helicopters usage under the canopy needs to be updated on 

the website. 

3. There was an correction in the voting ballot because only one position of member at large was 

challenged. 

4. The annual TCRCC Christmas party will be held on December 14th.The club will provide meat for the 

event. Participating will be asked to bring something for the potluck. 

The white elephant gift price for this year has been set for $25.00.  

Bring your gift if you want to participate in this fun event. 

The club has decided to buy two door prizes for the ladies and three prizes for the man. 

Ladies gift cost has been set for $25.00 each and for the men 3 different gifts for each respectively $25, 

$50 and $100.00. 

5. It has been decided that the safety fence at the runway will be removed from its current location. 

 12 people voted for its removal. 

6. A discussion occurred about changing the gate code this year. Nothing concrete came out of this 

discussion. This matter is postponed until further notice until February of 2025. 

7. Filters for the drinking water system needs to be replaced. Harvey pledged his help and participation 

for this matter. 

8. The barrier at the crosswind runway will be moved 40 ft back. This has been agreed by the club 

members by vote. 

9. The air conditioner units need maintenance and / or replacement. This will be a budget item for next 

year. 

10. And last but not least, we voted to elect two new officers. Two positions were challenged. The 

president and one member at large had to be chosen. 

This year’s president is Mike Goza, and our new member at large is Campopiana. The other 

unchallenged officers stay in their current position for this new term in 2025. 

11. I would like to wish every member and friend from TCRCC a Merry Christmas and a Happy New year 

with a lot of flying fun. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 Composed by Constantin De Bock  

Secretary of TCRCC 

 


